Memorandum of Understanding
Regarding Co-teaching Supports

In order to resolve issues related to the co-teaching model raised during negotiations, the District and
Association hereby agree as follows:

o] During 2021-22, special education teachers at OHl and NWMS who are assigned to
co-teaching shall be assigned to co-teach with no more than two general education teachers,
and general education teachers will not be assigned to co-teach with more than two special
education teachers.

o Special education teachers who are assigned to co-teach will co-teach no more than two
subjects.
o) After spring break and before June 1, the negotiating teams (or a sub-group) will meet to

review the co-teaching model for the 2022-2023 and 2023-24 school years and adjust the MOU
as necessary.

This MOU expires at the conclusion of the 2023-24 school year but may be extended or modified by
mutual agreement.
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